
 

                          GD GOENKA SCHOOL, INDIRAPURAM 

GDGPS/IP/2022-23/ACA- 68                                                        Date : 11 September, 2023        

                                                  Circular for classes Nur – XII  

“Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is 

success”                                                                                                  - Henry Ford  

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

Successful education is collaboration between school and parents. In keeping with its mission and 

philosophy, GDGPS, Indirapuram works in close partnership with the parent community for achieving 

positive impact on students’ motivation, engagement, behaviour, and academic and social outcomes. As 

collaborative efforts help to foster optimism, we request the parents to note down the following points and 

seek your support so that desired goals can be accomplished by working together. 

 

1) Regularity and Punctuality:   

• Kindly ensure the regularity and punctuality of your ward. Taking leaves during working days 

is strongly discouraged as it leads to academic loss. In case the child is not medically fit to 

attend the school, then it is advisable to have proper care and rest at home. Half day leave on 

pretext of any reason will not be permitted. Students arriving late will not be allowed to enter 

the school. Kindly note the reporting time. 

• Nursery & KG- 9:15am 

• Class I –XII- 7:50 am 

    2)  Code of Conduct & Uniform: 

• Motivate your child to maintain a proper code of conduct as any misbehaviour /indiscipline 

and damage to school property may lead to serious consequence (disciplinary action). 

• While your ward leaves the home for school, kindly ensure that he/she is dressed in neat and 

well- ironed school uniform. Boys with short and decent hair cut and girls with plaits or pony 

tails as the case may be, with their nails trimmed.  Nail art, Mehendi, Tattoo etc. are strictly 

not permitted. 

  3) Communication & Regular Interaction: 

• We welcome parents’ feedback and constructive criticism as we believe that the 

communication is vital to ensuring that our school continues to meet the needs of our 

students as well as those of their parents.  

• Kindly ensure that you are regular in touch with the school as we believe in direct 

interaction /dialogue with parents only and not their guardian, for matters related to 

Academic performance / Behavioural issues & any other administrative requirements of 

child to prevent any misunderstanding. Keep yourself updated about school activities & 

other information, keep track of the performance of your ward and also visit the school 

during PTM and whenever informed by the teacher to report. 

                               Looking forward to your continued support. 

Warm regards 

Principal 


